The Gift

T he new Quimby Pipe Organ is made pos-

sible throught the great generosity of the
Schwehr-Hann families. The late Marie Schwehr
Hann, in cooperation with her brother, the late
William Schwehr, wanted to enhance the worship
of God at Saint Mark Presbyterian Church with a
pipe organ. That this should be a reality was
uppermost on their minds. We are very grateful to
them andto Carolyn Schwehr, who has been a very
supportive enabler for this wonderful gift to the
congregation they loved.
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